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18 August 2016

Dear Megan
Glendell Mine — Modification 3 (DA 80/952 MOD 3)

Thank you for forwarding the Environmental Assessment (EA) for ARTC's review, accordingly | advise
that the proponent has made representations to ARTC to facilitate the relocation of the existing 132 kV
Ausgrid powerline at the Glendell Mine.

Accordingly, the proponent and ARTC will continue to liaise throughout the project with respect to the
overhead crossing of the Main Northern Railway, subject to;

1. Final design plans complying with ARTC Standards, Australian Standards, Heavy Haul
Infrastructure Guidelines and any reasonable requirements of ARTC and the design is to
consider the following;

. All structures supporting a span of electric aerials over ARTC railway tracks or sidings
shall be so located that in the event of failure no part of them will fall within 1.8m of
the outside rail of any railway track in accordance with PYS 02, and

s Potential induction with existing ARTC infrastructure.

Should you require further information with regard to this matter please do not hesitate to contact the
undersigned on (0)2 4941 9619.

Yours sincerely
i

Teena Renés
Property Manager, Newcastle
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